
Frequently asked questions
WHEN IS THE PARADE?
Saturday, December 4th, 2021 at 3pm

WHERE DOES THE PARADE BEGIN AND END?
The parade begins at the intersection of Sutherlin Drive and Cohen Walker Drive. It will travel down the 
westbound lane of Cohen Walker Drive and end at the intersection of Karl Drive. Parade units will lineup at 
Central Georgia Technical College and will disembark in designated areas along Karl Drive.

WHERE WILL SPECTATOR SEATING BE?
The eastbound lane of Cohen Walker Drive, sidewalks, and medians will be available for spectator seating. 
You may bring your own chairs or blankets to enjoy the parade!

WILL THERE BE PARKING?
There will be free parking along the route. please refer to the parade map for specific locations.

WILL THERE BE HANDICAP ACCESSIBLE PARKING AND RESTROOMS?
There will be both handicap parking and restrooms available! Please refer to the map for specific locations.

WILL THERE BE RESTROOMS?
Yes we will have restrooms available at staging and along the route

WILL THERE BE FOOD & DRINKS?
There will be vendor zones set up along the route. We welcome any vendors or organizations that are 
interested in participating to register online!

WILL THERE BE JUDGES?
Representatives from local businesses will judge parade entries! To learn more about the judges and 
categories, please visit the parade website.

WILL CANDY BE THROWN ALONG THE PARADE ROUTE?
Participants may hand out candy and other items, but for spectator safety they may not throw them.

HOW CAN YOU SIGN UP TO BE IN THE PARADE?
Visit the parade website to complete the online registration application and payment!   
A representative from each parade unit/vendor must attend a safety meeting - dates listed on website!

FOR MORE INFO
WEBSITE: www.rigbyswaterworld.com/christmasparade PHONE: 478-287-6704




